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Description

iPhone update causing voicemail issues for some Telstra users

A recent iPhone update has led to some Telstra customers experiencing issues with their
voicemail inbox.

When someone tries to leave a message on that personâ??s voicemail service, they hear a
recording that says â??No message can be left on this serviceâ??.

If this is something you are experiencing, please visit Telstraâ??s page for instructions on how to
resolve this issue through your phoneâ??s settings.
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https://www.telstra.com.au/support/mobiles-devices/troubleshoot-voicemail

